[image: ]
Important Notice to Parents





ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING & PARENT SOCIAL
Thursday, October 20, 2016 at 6:00 PM


All parents of children attending Matthew-John Day Care Centre are welcome and encouraged to attend the 2016 Annual General Meeting & Parent Social on Thursday, October 20 at 6:00 pm in the gym. This is an opportunity to hear about the activities of the Board and the daycare from the past year, to review the daycare’s financial information, vote on new board members, to ask questions and to meet and get to know other parents. 

Call for Nominations
Matthew-John Daycare is a non-profit run by a Board of Directors made up of 7 parents who sit for a term of two years. The Board meets no fewer than 6 times a year to discuss current issues and to plan for the future. This year we are looking for 2 New Board Members to join for the 2016-2017 year with skills and experience in human resources and finance/accounting.  If you wish to volunteer your time to the Board of Directors please submit your name, your CV and a brief overview of why you would like to join to matthewjohn.centre@gmail.com or to Matthew-John’s supervisor Jola Sadocha by end of day Friday October 14th.  Please come to the AGM prepared to introduce yourself to the Board and other parents at the meeting.  All parents are eligible to vote, so please come and elect the 2016-2017 Board!

Parent Social
[bookmark: OpenAt]Following the meeting we will be offering drinks and some food to give parents an opportunity to mingle and get to know one another. 

Sincerely,

Matthew-John Day Care Centre Board of Directors
Janna, Patrick, Natalia, Sandra, Jon, Trish and Lisa
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